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I am all for solar power. In fact, it is an industry I will be seeking employement in once I receive my bachelors next year. OHV
enthusiasts are already losing too much land too fast. I request that if any areas larger than 250 acres are closed for solar projects in
areas with existing OHV use the BLM be required to reestablish an equal size area with the same miles of trails in another area in
their district within close proximity to Las Vegas. This new area would be in addition to any remaining or other OHV areas (such
as Nellis Dunes). We do not want to be driven to be outlaws. We enjoy and respect our desert, and look forward to exploring it

for many years to come.



